



September 14, 2017

Chief David Fallon Somerville Police Department 220 Washington Street Somerville, MA 02143

Dear Chief Fallon,

The Mayor's Office of Emergency Management (OEM) is pleased to notify you that Urban Areas Security Initiative (UASI) 2015 funding under the Critical Infrastructure Investment Area can support the Somerville Police Department procurement of gunshot detection and location services.

OEM is able to support the cost of this initiative not to exceed twenty thousand, five hundred and nine dollars (\$21,509). At this time you are free to enter into contract to receive the desired services. Said contract must comply with Chapter 30B of the Massachusetts General Laws. Once work is completed and invoices have been paid please submit the invoices, purchase orders and proof of payment to OEM for reimbursement.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact Alicia Woodberry, Regional Planner, at (617) 635-1400 or Alicia.woodberry@boston.gov.

Sincerely,

Money Anderson
Deputy Director

Cc: Sgt. Michael Kiely